
 

 
8th January 2025 

 
RECEPTION VISIT CARDIFF MUSEUM - DINOSAUR WORKSHOP 

Wednesday 29th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
The school is organising an educational visit to attend a Dinosaur workshop in Cardiff Museum 
on Wednesday 29th January 2025 for the children in Reception Class, as part of their current 
topic.  Activities such as this are beneficial because they give pupils experiences they may not 
otherwise have. 
 
In order to finance this trip, we ask that parents and/or carers make a contribution of £6.00 
per pupil.  This will cover transport costs and the cost of the workshop. Please access your 
child’s ParentPay account to make payment by no later than Friday 27th January 2025.  
The school is not in a position to subsidise any visit, or to offer remission of charges, therefore 
in order for a visit to take place a contribution from each pupil will be necessary.  If sufficient 
contributions are not received then the visit will not take place. 
 
The children will leave the school at 9.15am prompt and return in time for lunch at school. 
All children will need to wear full uniform. 
  
The global school trip consent form you have completed will be used. If you do have any 
concerns regarding the visit please contact the school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Hart 
HEADTEACHER 
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